THE STANDARD ENGINEERING CORPORATION
CONSULTING ENGINEERS

1743 WESTERN AVENUE ALBANY, NEW YORK 12203 PHONE 518—438-6674

TO: Residents of Town of Guilderland

SUBJECT: Basement Survey

Employees of our firm are conducting a basement survey to obtain information needed to
prepare plans for the proposed sewerage system. They will be taking measurements of existing
plumbing outlets and basement levels.

The men's names are: Floyd Cross, Donald Plankenhorn, and Pete Miller. Their signa-
tures and pictures are shown below. If an questions arise, call Town Clerk Mildred Wise at
438-6695 or The Standard Engineering Corporation at 438-6675.

They survey is to be conducted between 8:00 A.M. and 5:00 P. M. Monday through
Friday, starting January 15th. If someone is not home during the aforementioned time please
call our office and permit us to make an appointment to survey your home. Your assistance is

greatly appreciated.

Incidentally, the date of the public hearing on the sewerage project has not been set
but when it has, ample notice will be given.

Thanks again,

THE STANDARD ENGINEERING CORP.

F. Thayer Martin, Sanitary Engineer




